
Proposed Boarding House 
I would like to register a strong complaint with regard to the above mentioned proposal.
Belrose is a beautiful suburb with wonderful tranquility.
The proposed development will impact adversely on this tranquility not to mention greatly 
increased traffic and once a development of this kind is allowed it will be the beginning of many 
similar proposals.

Thanking you 
Simon and Maureen Morcom 
36 Neridah Ave Belrose 
8-8-21

Sent from my iPad

Sent: 8/08/2021 10:17:50 PM
Subject: Ref. DA2021/1039- 14/16 Wyatt Ave. Belrose 2085


